
KACH to provide 3rd doses of the Pfizer COVID-19 Vaccine to 

immunocompromised individuals 

 

 

Keller Army Community Hospital is now providing a third dose of the Pfizer-BioNTech 

COVID-19 vaccine to moderately and severely immunocompromised individuals that 

are at least 1 month after their second dose. 

If you are immunocompromised and eligible to receive a 3rd dose of the Pfizer vaccine 

you can schedule a vaccination appointment at https://informatics-

stage.health.mil/COVAX/. In order to receive your third dose, you must provide a note 

from your physician or medical documentation that you are immunocompromised.  

Keller will continue to proactively identify and contact our immunocompromised 

beneficiaries that are eligible for a 3rd dose.   

For more information on ‘COVID-19 Vaccines for Moderately to Severely Immuno-

compromised People,’ go to https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-

ncov/vaccines/recommendations/immuno.html.  

All vaccinations will be administered at the COVID-19 Vaccine Clinic on the main/first 

floor in Keller Army Community Hospital, Room 1C20 – between the Pharmacy and the 

entrance into the Allgood Clinic. 

As a reminder: 

 In accordance with CDC and West Point Public Health Guidelines, face 

coverings must be worn at all times on West Point.  

 Vaccine recipients must present a Uniformed Services ID card or their DoD 

Beneficiary ID card at their vaccine appointment. 
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